
 

 

 

 

MOVING CARS, BUSES & PEOPLE 
at 

Cedar Hills Park & William Walker Elementary School 
Joint Transportation Improvement Proposal 

Neighborhood Meeting 

March 30, 2016 

 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome 
Richard Steinbrugge, Beaverton 
School District (BSD) 

2. Background of Projects 

Richard Steinbrugge, BSD  

Matt Kilmartin, Tualatin Hills Park & 
Recreation District (THPRD) 

3. Cedar Hills Park Master Plan Matt Kilmartin, THPRD 

4. William Walker Elementary School Design Scott Rose, BSD Consultant 

5. Best Practices for Student Movements Scott Rose, BSD Consultant 

6. Viable Circulation Options Scott Rose, BSD Consultant 

7. Next Steps Richard Steinbrugge, BSD 

8. Your Feedback  -  Access & Circulation Option Stations 

 


